LLOYD’S REGISTER OF SHIPPING

= i } g
Te SAFE DEPOSIT CHAMBERS

McLEOD ROAD

KARACHI

P. 0. Box No. 4922 3 4
Cablegrams: “‘Lloydreg”, Karachi 1 : Telephone: 30429

Your Ref: R 20th September, 1965
SEI/CB

Dear Sir
. s.s. "MANSOOR"

We acknowledge receipt of your letter of the 14th
instant and confirm that we concur with the postpone-
ment of the hull subject of class. The survey held at
Karachi in May showed that the temporary repairs
remained efficient.

I am, Dear Sir
Yours fai%hfully,

KD Grofssas

(K.D. Boothman)
For The Surveyors

The Secretary,
LONDON,
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